Hedeen, N.D. (2024). Information sharing preferences, inspection perceptions, and employee illness behaviors: A survey of more than 1,500 Minnesota food workers *Journal of Environmental Health*, *86*(10), 8–15.

Nicole D. Hedeen, Senior Epidemiologist, Minnesota Department of Health, 625 Robert Street North, Saint Paul, MN 55164.

Email: nicole.koktavy@gmail.com

Note. This supplemental file was submitted by the author as an extra resource should the reader want more information and have been posted online due to space limitations at https://www.neha.org/jeh-supplementals. The Journal of Environmental Health did not copy edit this text, nor was it peer reviewed.

Survey for Workers in Food & Beverage they view food

safety inspections, and

their perceptions of employee illness behaviors. The survey will take about 10 minutes to complete. The information we collect is anonymous, confidential, and will 1000toD0T4&T¶/TT

Electronic newsletters Blogs Social Media Websites Magazines Classes and trainings Coworkers Supervisor CFPM course Health Inspector Health Department website I don't receive information about food safety Other: (open ended) What is your preferred method to receive food safety information? (Choose your top 3)

Email (newsletters, updates)

Web content (blogs,

	General food safety
	Other:
In	general, how beneficial are Health Department inspections to your operation?
	Very

I wasn't contagious